From:

Greene, Bruce R. <

Sent:

Monday, January 29, 2024 11:16 AM

To:

Police Commission

Subject:

Public Comment for Jan 30 Meeting

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Twice in the past few weeks hundreds of bicyclists (in what was undoubtedly a planned and coordinated effort) have effectively taken over the streets in the Pacific Palisades. Once on Sunset and yesterday on PCH. Running red lights, riding on the wrong side of the street, interfering with traffic and pedestrians, doing "wheelies" and other dangerous stunts. And reportedly terrorizing citizens with aggressive behavior (including some instances of shoplifting). There are videos posted online.

What does the LAPD intend to do about this?

Bruce R. Greene He | Him | His Partner



This email is intended only for the use of the party to which it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged, confidential, or protected by law. If you are not the intended recipient you are hereby notified that any dissemination, copying or distribution of this email or its contents is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify us immediately by replying to the message and deleting it from your computer.

Any tax advice in this email is for information purposes only. The content of this email is limited to the matters specifically addressed herein and may not contain a full description of all relevant facts or a complete analysis of all relevant issues or authorities.

Internet communications are not assured to be secure or clear of inaccuracies as information could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, arrive late or incomplete, or contain viruses. Therefore, we do not accept responsibility for any errors or omissions that are present in this email, or any attachment, that have arisen as a result of e-mail transmission.